
T 
 

 

Important dates: 
 

 
May 
 

*Monday 3rd* 
Bank Holiday 
 

 
*Monday 9th* 
Year 6 SATS week 
 
 
*Friday 13th* 
Cake, stay and play 
 
 
*Thursday 19th* 
Oak Class Football 
Festival @ Bosley 
 
 
*Tuesday 24th* 
Year 6 out -  
Crucial Crew @ Macc 
RUFC 
 
 
*Friday 27th* 
Jubilee Party  
 
Break up 
 
 

June 
 

*Monday 6th* 
Inset Day 
 

 
*Tuesday 7th* 
Children back to school 
 
 
*Friday 17th* 
Sports Day 
 
 
*Saturday 25th* 
Rose Queen Fete 
 
 

July 
 

*Friday 1st* 
Reserve Sports Day 
 
 
*Tuesday 7th* 
Cricket Festival @ Pott 
Shrigley 
 

 

 

 

29th April 2022 

BOSLEY BULLETIN 

 

A warm welcome back after the Easter break. Our new term is back in 
full swing with lots to look forward to over the next couple of months. 

    

 

 
Our Governing Body 
I am delighted to announce that 
Clare Calveley has been re-
appointed as parent governor. 
Clare has been a valuable member 
of our governing body previously 
and we know that the skills and 
experience she brings will continue 
to benefit the school in many 
ways. 
 

 
 
Cake, stay and play 
The PTA would like to 
invite all parents and 
children to stay after 

school on Friday 13th May. This will 
be a lovely event for parents to 
stay and chat and eat cake! whilst 
the children play. We hope as 
many of you as possible can make 
this date. 
 

 
The Queen’s 
Jubilee 
To commemorate 
the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee, 
we are creating a 
display in school. All 
children will be 
involved in making 
the display but we 

need your help...we need: 

 2nd class stamps 

 1p coins 

 5p coins  
To create a fabulous collage of 
HRH The Queen.  
 
We are also planning to hold a 
playground party on the last day of 
term, Friday 27th May, to 
celebrate the day. Children will be 
presented with a small gift to 
further commemorate the 
occasion. 
 

School Absences 
Please can I remind you to inform 
school at the earliest possible 
opportunity if your child is going to 
be off school. You can call the office 
on 01260 223280 or email 
admin@bosleyschool.co.uk to report 
any absences. 
 
Thank you! 

 

Gentle Reminder 
Please can the children refrain from 
using the playground equipment at 
the end of the school day. We 
appreciate that the children would 
like to play together while the 
weather is fine but we want to 
prevent any unnecessary accidents 
from occurring after school. 
 
Thank you! 

 

SATs Breakfast Club 

We would like to invite 
our Year 6’s to join us for 
breakfast during the 

week of SATs. There is no obligation 
to come but if your child would like 
to join us, then please come to 
school for 8.30am during the week of 
the 9th May. 

 

Have a wonderful Bank Holiday 
weekend, see you all on Tuesday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

Blossom Class 

Thanks to the 
glorious weather we 
have been blessed with this 
week, the children in Blossom 
Class have enjoyed taking their 
learning outside. 

From messy play with shaving 
foam to creating addition and 
subtraction games with 
homemade skittles. 

There is an array of colour on 
the playground too where the 
pre-school children have been 
using chalks to learn their 
letters! 

 

PE AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. - Thursday 

Forest Schools - Friday 

 

 

 
 

 

Class News 

 

 

 

 

We have been focussing on 
our value of Serve this 
week. 

 

Blossom Class: 

Frankie 

 

Willow Class: 

Leo  

 

Oak Class: 

Matthew 

 

 

 

 

Our Governing Body 

Our Governors come from a range of backgrounds, and bring different areas 
of expertise to the school. Governors contribute to ensuring high standards 
of achievement for all children in the school by: 

 setting the school’s vision, ethos and strategic direction; 

 holding the Headteacher to account for the educational performance of 

the school and its pupils; 

 overseeing the financial performance of the school and making sure its 

money is well spent. 

 
A Governor’s role is to support and challenge the senior staff to continue to 
improve the school. It is largely a thinking and questioning role and 
Governors are not there to manage the school or do the jobs of school staff. 

Governors fulfill their role by regularly attending Governing Body meetings, 
providing strategic guidance and by asking probing and challenging 
questions of leaders within the school.  

 

We are very fortunate to have such dedicated governors at Bosley St. Mary’s 
Primary School. For more information on members of our Governing Body 
please click here.  

 

 

Willow Class 

 

Willow class have been using 
their investigative skills in 
Science this week.  

They have been looking at the 
features of plants and flowers, 
predicting what would happen 
if the roots were submerged 
into food colouring. 

After setting up the experiment 
today, the children are excited 
to see the results on Tuesday! 

 

 

 

PE AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. -  Wednesday 

Forest Schools - Thursday 

 

Oak Class 

 

Congleton Town Council is working 
on a Green Calendar and have 
invited school children to take 
part.  

The idea is to encourage people in 
Congleton to help reduce their 
carbon footprint by picking on a 
main topic a month...this month 
the children will be focussing on 
the LOVE FOOD, HATE WASTE 
campaign. 
 
Mrs Scragg visited Oak class to 
explain to the children what the 
school does to reduce food 
wastage and from this the children 
thought of ideas on how we can 
reduce the carbon footprint at 
school further. 
 

PE AND FOREST SCHOOL DAYS 

P.E. -  Tuesday  

Forest Schools - Thursday 

http://bosleyschool.co.uk/page/governors/10632

